
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 9th June 2023

We will be learning…

English – Stepping into Monet’s Garden – Letter writing 

Maths – Place value for numbers within 100

Science – Investigating how fast cress grows and what it needs 

Art/DT – Watercolour painting 

PSHE – Jigsaw Piece - Changing Me

Handwriting – using the common exception words to form our letters and joins correctly

Phonics – revision of Phase 5 sounds  

Computing – Lego Builders (Algorithms) 

PE – Sports day and Golf 

Next Week
We are set for some warm weather – please make sure that your child comes to school with 

sun cream applied, a named hat and water bottle every day. 

Phonics screening check. This will be done by your child’s teacher 1:1. 

You will be given the result of this along with their end of year report in July. 

Key Stage One Sport’s Day – Thursday 15th June at Brockham
We will start at 9.15 and finish at approximately 11.30am. All Year R, 1 and 2 children 

should be dropped at the Brockham site in the morning for registration and will remain 

there all day. We warmly welcome parents /carers to come and join us to cheer on and 

support the children but, as always ask that you park safely with consideration to our 

residents. Please avoid parking on Wheelers Lane or The Smithers, in particular. 
Children should wear a PE kit with a t-shirt to match the colour of their house.

30 Days Wild!
https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild

30 Days Wild is The Wildlife Trusts' annual challenge where they ask 

everyone to do one wild thing a day throughout the month of June and 

at North Downs we are taking part. Puffins and Penguins had a great 

time this week creating bug hotels, designing and making potions and 

building bridges over water. Maybe you can join in as a family too? How 

about breakfast outside? Or listen to a story in the garden?

We loved seeing Maypole happen just before half term and we hope you enjoyed 

it as much as us. The children danced very well and it was great to see the 

whole year group together. We were very proud of them. 

https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild

